
 
 
 
 

Editor's Postscript
 
 
  In 2004, we undertook major revisions of our safety guidebook with the start of RCNP 
administration of safety and hygiene. We took various measures related to safety and 
hygiene in cooperation with joint use researchers this year. On the basis of the 
accumulated experience that resulted from those processes and the various opinions 
heard, we have edited and updated the guidebook for safety .  
As for safety and hygiene management, the cooperation of the staff and joint use 
researchers is necessary. We will make an effort to maintain safety in order to prevent an 
accident at work. We ask for your continued cooperation in this matter. 
 

We would like to express our appreciation to Takeshi Nomoto (office manager), Tadao 
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